
June 13, 2024

Dear Students:                                                       

Hello future 4th graders, and welcome to my class! I am very
excited to meet all of you. I hope you are as eager as I am to
start the school year in fourth grade (after a well-deserved
summer of course). 
 
As a teacher there are a few things to know about me: I truly
believe in a “classroom community” that values respect, and
where we can all feel successful. I believe in laughter while we
learn, looking on the bright side, and putting in your best
effort. Mostly, I want to assure you that it will be a year full
of fun, hard work, and some laughs.
 
Fourth grade is going to be a wonderful time that is full of
many exciting activities. You will have the chance to play an
instrument this year, run for student council and learn new
technology. We will learn division and fractions in math.  In
reading and writing we will read interesting stories and stretch
ourselves to add content. Lastly, we will travel to new regions
across the United States and participate in many fun science
experiments.
 
I can’t wait to experience the year in fourth grade along with
you. It is going to be fun! But…don’t forget to relax and enjoy  
your summer first!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Treude


